
 

This week in Nursery 

21st September, 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are continuing to settle 
into nursery routines. They are learning 
how to share and take turns fairly. We 
have also given out a number of 
stickers and the children are enjoying 
receiving praise for a specific job.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children have enjoyed listening to a 
number of different stories and do so 
with increasing attention. They have 
enjoyed listening to the story, ‘Guess 
how much I love you’ and have said 
who they love ‘to the moon and back.’   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children continue to enjoy exploring outdoors. They are becoming more 
confident in exploring our different climbing equipment.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week we have sung lots of 
different number songs. We have 
also been practising counting up to 
10 objects and beyond.  

                Literacy 
 
The children have had a number of 
opportunities to mark make using 
paint, crayons, pencils and 
whiteboard markers. All the children 
have drawn a picture of their family 
and had a go at writing their name.   

                     U.W. 
We continue to think about our 
families, the people who love us and 
what they do for us! 

                        E.A.D. 
 
This week the children have made 
their very own ‘love monster’ based 
on the story ‘Love Monster’. The 
children have been encouraged to cut 
out their monster themselves and 
stick on the various parts.   
  

Special Notices 
 
Many thanks to all of you who are donating a weekly £1 voluntary 
contribution. This will go towards purchasing resources that your child can 
use in Nursery. Thank you!  


